

NEWSLETTER

DIRECTOR'S THOUGHTS...

On behalf of the St. Luke Catholic Preschool staff, I would like to wish you and your family a happy and blessed 2020. The beginning of the new decade reminds me all the joy that has happened these past 10 years of my life. Perhaps you have reflected on where you were 10 years ago and your life before your young children entered the world. How blessed are you that God has chosen your family with these tiny miracles.

One of my friends also referred to the year 2020 as the year of "perfect vision". Seeing 20/20 can only happen with the trust and faith of God's plan. May you fully trust

God and what He has in store for you and your family this new year and bless everyone with happiness, success and good health.

With the beginning of a new year, we pray for you to be filled with many moments where you are truly happy with the ones that surround vou. I believe our teachers and children experience this daily while playing on the playground, dancing to the children's favorite songs and getting messy while completing arts and crafts projects. To simply put it, your children bring us immense joy. We adore every child and are in awe of how they grow each and every day. To witness

these sweet little moments between the teacher and child constantly make me smile and realize how blessed my job truly is.

We would like to send a sincere thank you for all of the delicious and thoughtful Christmas gifts. Your generosity blew us away! We trust you made many lovely memories with your little ones over Christmas Break.

As always, please communicate with the St. Luke Preschool staff if you have questions or suggestions.

God's Blessings, Laurie Breen, Director lbreen@stluke.org



New Year Blessing

Treasure the smiles, good times and memories,
Leave behind the disappointments, hard-times and enemies,
Hold onto faith, hope and beliefs,
And may your New Year he filled with love ion and negative

And may your New Year be filled with love, joy and peace.











Important Dates

1/20 - Martin Luther King, Jr. Day (Closed)

2/12 & 2/13 - St. Valentine's Day Party

2/14 Childcare ONLY/St. Luke Staff Professional Development Day

2/14 No school for 4's Pre-K

2/17 - Presidents' Day (Closed)

3/26 - Last day of school- Spring Break begins!

3/27-4/5 - Spring Break (Closed)

•4/10 - Good Friday 2pm Dismissal

•4/13 - Easter Monday (Closed)

Registration 2020-2021 School Year

Applications for the upcoming school year will be available on the St. Luke website (www.stluke.org/preschool) and the Look Nook in the Church Narthex this month. Please submit your application and registration fee to the Church Office or St. Luke Catholic Preschool by February 14.



• Friendly Important Reminders

Please...

- *Water bottles must be labeled, dated and covered
- *Provide a January snack to share
- *Submit updated immunization form with each doctor visit
- *Be sure to label all coats, hats, gloves, boots, etc.
- *Dress for the weather. The teachers will be taking them outside to play, take a walk, or venture over to the gym/church daily
- *Check your child's school bag every evening and return any found items

